
           Lower Tule River Irrigation District
Water Notice 01-03

 
To: LANDOWNERS AND WATER USERS                           March 15, 2001
                                                           
Despite the recent storms and rainfall, 2001 is shaping up to be a below average water year. Current
supply conditions will allow for approximately 60 days of water this summer. We are currently targeting a
run that would begin toward the later part of May and continue through the first half of June. At that
point conditions would be reassessed to determine the balance of the summer run, i.e., two weeks on/off
if necessary. It should be noted that it is still to early to target an exact run, with the unpredictability of
future weather events being the wild card in the game.
 
The current water rate of $35 per acre-foot will remain in effect until further notice. It is the intention of
the Board to keep the water rate as close to that of previous years as possible while still managing the
rising cost that the District must pay for the water.  We will keep you informed of any changes in the
supply and/or rate. Please contact the District office for additional information.
 
A reminder that all water accounts and Reclamation Law forms must be current in order to receive water.
 
 
 
 


